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To,

Akshara Samajik Pratishthan

Every small contribution matters to our children and their parents.
We are so happy to have someone like you as part of our donor
family. Your financial contribution will make it possible for us to
continue treating less affording patients.

Without your financial contribution, we would not be able to give
these children a second chance of life. Once again, thank you for your
kind and generous contribution.
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